
From: "kairosva.statechair@gmail.com" <kairosva.statechair@gmail.com> 

Date: March 12, 2020 at 4:44:09 PM EDT 

To: kairosva.statechair@gmail.com 

Subject: Virginia Prison Closings 

 

The Virginia Department of Corrections has just announced that due to the 

coronavirus threat, all visitation in state prisons has been cancelled until further 

notice. This means that all Spring 2020 Kairos weekends, reunions, and all other 

Kairos inside programs are deferred until further notice.  

It is up to each Kairos team to decide whether to cancel scheduled team 

meetings. I recommend that they be deferred. If a meeting must be held, I would 

suggest a telephone conference call. 

In keeping with these policies, the State Chapter Committee meeting scheduled 

for March 28 in Charlottesville is also cancelled. For those who normally attend 

these state meetings, I will setup a conference call. I will send out instructions on 

this call as soon as possible.   

Be praying for this virus threat to quickly disperse. 

Carl Wright 

State Chair 

Kairos of Virginia 

 

 


